TOWN of BROOKLINE

Massachusetts

BUILDING DEPARTMENT

_ Daniel Bennett
Building Commissionet

T0:  Selectboard/ School Committee
FROM: Ray Masak, PE Project Manager

SUBSECT: High School Expansion Project — Construction Management @ Risk {CM@R)
Skanska Change Order ~Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) CO No.6/PCCO No.13

DATE: December 9, 2020

On the Calendar this week, the Building Department has submitted a request for Change Order for the
construction management firm Skanska to perform the following services:

¢ PCCOMo.13- 5628,419; 14 Misc. Changes
The HS expansion project was awarded to the contractor Skanska which was based on their qualifications.
This package represents a change to the project.  Refer to the Hill memo dated December 7, 2020 and the

WRA memo dated December 4, 2020 for further explanation of the 14 items listed in this CO.

The Building Department Is available to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your consideration.



